
     
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

* 20TH ANNUAL EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION NIGHT * 
 

Show your staff how much you appreciate their hard work by giving them a night out! 
 

Wednesday, March 15, 2023 
   5:30 p.m. ~ Cash Bar 

                                                 5:45 – 7:45 p.m. ~ Buffet Dinner 
                             7:00 p.m. ~ BINGO with Cash Prizes 

 

The Mirage  
16980 18 Mile Road, Clinton Township, MI 48038  

(586) 228-2222 
Cost:  $40 per person 

Soft Drinks, Coffee & Tea Provided. Cash Bar Available 
 

Basket Raffle Proceeds 
All proceeds from Basket Raffle will be donated to Gianna House and Macomb Foster Closet. 

Baskets sponsored by various credit unions and business partners.   
Tickets are $1   

 
Please RSVP no later than March 8, 2023 

 

If an individual wishing to attend this meeting has a disability, which may require special 
accommodations, or dietary restrictions - Please contact Erlinda Seib at eseib@cfcumail.org  

 
 

Send to: 
Christian Financial Credit Union – ATTN: Erlinda Seib 
35100 Van Dyke Avenue, Sterling Heights, MI 48312 

586-498-1595 = RSVP can also be emailed to eseib@cfcumail.org * 
Make Checks Payable to:  MetroEast Chapter of Credit Unions 

Credit Union_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Credit Union Contact _______________________________Phone____________________________ 
 
Contact Email Address_______________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Number Attending: 

 
_________ 

 
Cost = Dinner: 

 
X     $40 per person 

 
***Donation for 
BINGO Prizes: 

(Optional) 
+     $_________ 

 
Total Amount 

Enclosed: 
     = $__________ 

 

ATTENTION:  CEO and MANAGERS 



 

 
2023 Charities 
 

Gianna House 
Gianna House provides a safe residence for at-risk, pregnant young mothers-to-be and 
mothers with their newborn infants who are homeless and/or housing insecure.  
 
Macomb Foster Closet 
The Macomb Foster Closet is an all-volunteer nonprofit 501c3 organization providing much-
needed clothing and other essential items free to children in foster care and the amazing 
families that care for them. In addition, we also provide additional services throughout the 
year such as loaded school backpacks, birthday bags, Easter baskets, and holiday gifts. 

 
EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION NIGHT SIGN UP SHEET 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 15, 2023 
*** This is for Credit Union use only – Do not send w ith Registration ***  
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